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Atchison Co Budget Talks Continue 
(KAIR)--The Atchison County Commission Wednesday will continue planning for fiscal year 2014,
holding the latest in a round of budget workshops focused on county finance. 

That follows last week's workshop, which included a round of budget requests from local
organizations(Play Audio) 

That's Commission Chairman Jeff Schuele, who says a decision on whether or not to provide the
funding is not yet made(Play Audio) 

The budget must be finalized, and set for publication, by August 15th. 
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